
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Year 12 and 13 Students/Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Higher Education Information Evening – Thursday 9th November, at Walderslade Girls’ School, 

6-7pm 
 
We write to invite you to our annual Higher Education Evening. The choices contained within the next stage 
of education can be daunting for our students in terms of: courses, universities, and apprenticeships that are 
available. Therefore, we hope you will find this event both insightful and useful. 
 
This event will outline different types of courses, universities and apprenticeships available to students and 
the application process. Both we, senior staff, and a number of local university representatives will be in 
attendance and will be available to answer any questions you may have. As the application process will 
require parental input, we strongly recommend students attend with their parent/carer. We have also secured 
guest speakers to share with you information about: higher education, universities, and apprenticeships. 
 
We highly recommend that all parents and students attend so that you are equipped with relevant information 
before important further education decisions are made. We would kindly ask you to complete and return the 
attached reply form. We look forward to welcoming you to the event and do hope you are able to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mr. M. Roberts        Miss H. George  
Head of Sixth Form                     Deputy Head of Sixth Form 
 
Higher Education Evening, Thursday 9th November, 18.00 – 19.00 
To be completed and returned to Form Tutors by Monday 6th November. 
 
 
Student Name: _____________________________   Form: __________ 
 
I will be attending alone        
I will be attending with my parent/carer      
I cannot attend, but my parent/carer will be attending    
  


